


be sent to the whole committee via email for a final vote. Then our
recommendation will be presented to the school board for final approval.

5. Beth Lessner asked about the alternative if the parents do not give
permission. The students would have an unrelated alternative
assignment. Lana Van Deusen asked about parent preview of materials.
Ms. Klemm shared that parents may review. Each year, parents have
reviewed materials and been satisfied with the content.

III. Julie Blankenship explained the plan to move the Health/PE board presentation to the
August board meeting. They will then present the SHAC recommendation. At the same
meeting, she will also present the recommended roster of the 2022/2023 SHAC
members. Julie Blankenship shared that most current committee members had reapplied
and reminded any who had not to please do so immediately.

IV. Julie Blankenship made a motion to end the meeting, seconded by Karin Klemm. At 5:28
PM the meeting was adjourned.


